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The web page of the 2024 Joint Meeting of the XVII International Conference on Ephemeroptera 
and XXI International Symposium on Plecoptera that will take place in Turin, Italy, from 21 - 26 
July 2024 will be available in October 20th 2023 in the following link: http://ijmep2024.com/ 
This page will be continuously updated with new information, but at that moment it will be 
possible to find information on: 
 
- Conference scholarships (Attention: applications should be sent as soon as possible and no 
later than 30 November 2023! Due to the proximity of this date, we enclose information on the 
application for these scholarships below). 
- Application forms for proposals for future conferences (see below). 
- Organising and scientific committees. 
- Preliminary information on Scientific and Social programs. 
- Invited speakers. 
- Registration fees and important dates. 
 
Conference scholarships 

Applications are invited from research students, early career scientists and those lacking 
institutional funding for travel scholarships provided by the Permanent Committee of the 
International Conferences on Ephemeroptera and the International Society of Plecopterologists. 
The scholarships are for attending the Joint Meeting of the XVII International Conference on 
Ephemeroptera and XX1th International Symposium on Plecoptera in Turin, Italy in 2024, and 



are intended to defray some of the travel expenses. A contribution towards the cost of 
accommodation and the conference fee may also be considered.  

Applications should contain: 

• Short curriculum vitae, including a list of any publications 
• Budget for travel expenses using the cheapest economy air fares and total sum applied 

for 
• Other sources of funding 
• A provisional abstract of the proposed presentation or poster 
• Contact addresses (postal address and e-mail) 

 
Selection of awards will be based on: 

• Financial needs 
• Topic of presentation 
• Direction of previous research 

Applications for mayfly scholarships should be sent by e-mail to Professor Javier Alba-Tercedor, 
University of Granada, Spain.  jalba@ugr.es  

Applications for stonefly scholarships should be sent by e-mail to Professor John E. Brittain, 
University of Oslo, Norway. j.e.brittain@nhm.uio.no  

If research covers both orders, send applications to both e-mail addresses. However, it should 
be stated that applications have been submitted to both committees. 

Applications should be sent as soon as possible and no later than 30 November 2023. 

 

Proposals for future conferences 

The joint International Conference on Ephemeroptera and International Symposium on 
Plecoptera usually takes place every three years. 

Preliminary proposals to host the following joint conference in 2027 may be submitted from 
now onwards and at the latest one month before the Turin meeting. Proposals should be 
presented at the conference in 2024, and a final decision on the conference site will be made 
shortly afterwards by the joint committees. 

A written copy of the proposal should be sent to the chair of each committee: 
- International Conferences on Ephemeroptera: Michel Sartori (michel.sartori@vd.ch) 
- International Society of Plecopterologists: John Brittain (j.e.brittain@nhm.uio.no) 

Proposals should be submitted by e-mail. This facilitates distribution of the proposal to the 
members of the two committees. Proposals should contain detailed information regarding plans 
to host the conference. 

Contact either chair for additional information. 

 
 

We hope to see you soon in Turin! 


